
From: Emma Deguara  
Sent: 09 March 2018 08:34 
To: HCO 
Subject: Please keep Uber in Brighton! 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I started at The University of Brighton in September last year. Being a student, I 
love having Uber in the city as it’s convenient, often cheaper and more reliable 
than other taxi services. I find that it is far easier to have one Uber app when I 
travel, so I know my card details are safe, and it also saves me from having to 
use and remember to get cash. Often local taxi companies don’t accept card and 
that sometimes leaves me without a way to get home at night. I know that other 
students my age also use Uber a lot in Brighton.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Emma Deguara, Student at University of Brighton  
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